06/20/2016



H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General, United Nations, New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Secretary-General, Greetings!

I am pleased to confirm that Centre for Responsible Business (CRB) fully supports the ten principles of the United Nation Global Compact (UNGC).

With this communication, we express our intent to advance the UNGC principles within our sphere of influence. We volunteer to make the UNGC and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our organization, and engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of the United Nations.

CRB will make a statement to our stakeholders and the general public. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore are reporting on progress according to the UNGC COP policy.

CRB through the platform of India and Sustainability Standards: International Dialogues and Conference 2015 launched unique initiative to convene businesses, policymakers and other key stakeholders to dialogue on India and International Sustainability Standards and develop an Indian perspective on sustainability standards and collaborative initiatives. CRB started this conference in 2014 and continuing the tradition with 2016 conference. This conference is CRB's annual dialogue to provide platform an ongoing opportunity to discuss emerging issues, review progress on past efforts and develop new action plans aligned to UNGC Principles and UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).

Yours Sincerely,

Bimal Arora, Chairperson